
 

  

  

 

 

 
28 June 2023   

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                             
 

Early Years Open Mornings 
 
During the week of 3 July, we are inviting parents in for our Early Years Open Mornings. 
This is to enable you to have some time in Nursery or Reception with your child/children.  
We usually do some crafts, and have some of their favourite construction toys out etc. Children 
enjoy showing their parents what they enjoy learning and playing with in their class. 
 
The Open Mornings will take place on Tuesday 4, Wednesday 5 and Friday 7 July from 
9.00-9.45am. Unfortunately, due to other commitments on Monday and our Transition morning 
taking place on Thursday, these days will not be open to parents. 
 
Please note that the Open Morning activities are not suitable for siblings. We have 
scissors, craft materials and small pieces, and it is a nice time for you to be with your Nursery 
or Reception child/children. Parents often take turns to look after younger children, and it 
usually works out.  
 
There will be a forms displayed on both the Nursery and Reception boards from today for 
parents to sign-up to one of the available dates – you will appreciate it isn’t possible for you 
all to visit on the same morning. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the open Mornings.  
 
With kind regards,  
 
Lorraine Tritton 
Nursery teacher & Early Years Lead  
        


